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Go, shine in the world  
and live as Jesus lived, with  
compassion,  honesty  

and integrity. 

Reading in Year 1 

 

 
  
 
  

Dear Parents and Carers,       

 
What an absolute pleasure it has been to welcome all of the children back to school this week after lockdown.  The children have loved 
being back in their classrooms, enjoying time together again with their friends and teachers, and we were so excited to see their beaming 
faces coming through the gates on Monday morning :)  
 
Thank you for continuing to socially distance, and helping to keep everyone safe, when you are collecting your children at the end of the 
school day. Please remember to wear a mask, unless you are medically exempt.  
 
If you have any questions regarding your childôs return to school, please contact the school office on 020 8103 1780 or email us at 

office@stlukesprimary.org.uk        
Donôt let a little worry turn in to a big one. Have a lovely weekend.   

                                                                                                                             
Best wishes, Mr Evans (Head of School) and Mrs Jackson (Executive Headteacher)  

Our school website address is www.stlukesprimary.org.uk                                                                                                                             

         óSoft Startô at St. Lukeôs - a reminder...  
To help with social distancing in the morning, we are now opening the front gate and playground gate                          

every day at 8.40am for the children to come in to school. This helps children to be settled and calm to start the day.  
 
When they arrive, the children should go straight to class where they will begin their early morning work, practising key 
skills such as counting, spelling, times tables, number bonds, etc. - this is an extra learning opportunity in their school 

day. 
  

Please make sure that the children arrive at school by 8.55am, so that they are ready for their Maths or Reading les-
son when it starts at 9am.  Children donôt like rushing in late to their class and seeing that everyone else is already 

there. Thank you for your help with this :)  

Year 1 English: ôNon-fictionô  
In Year 1, the children have been working collaboratively to find information about spiders, using 
non-fiction books. They have been using the contents page, index, and using diagrams and       

labels around pictures of spiders to make a list of special óspiderô words they found when reading.    

Year 2 RE: How do the symbols of Easter help us to understand the 
meaning of Easter for Christians?  

In Year 2, the children have been learning about the main symbols of the Easter story, 
and what they mean for Christians.  Take a look at the lovely Easter hats the children 
created in the photos above, each designed using different symbols to represent Easter.    

mailto:admin@stmarykilburn.camden.sch.uk


Our Prayer of the 
Week   
We are currently in the period of Lent 

                                                                                         
Father of love, 
As we walk up our mountain this Lent 
Help us in our prayers, 
In the silence of our hearts, 
To know we are loved. 
Help us to see 
With the eyes of compassion 
So that we become aware  
Of the needs of others. 

Amen  

Important dates for your diaryé 
 

Friday 26th March - 10am to 11am Relationship and Sex 
Education Information Session for Parents (on ZOOM)  
 
Wednesday 31st March - Last day of the Spring Term 
 
Thursday 1st April - Friday 16th April - EASTER HOLIDAYS 
 
Monday 19th April - Pupils back at school  
 
Monday 3rd May - Bank Holiday. School is closed. 
 
Monday 31st May - Friday 4th June - HALF TERM -     
school closed for the half term break 
 
Monday 7th June - INSET Day. School is closed.   
 
Friday 9th July - Academic Review Day - Reports to be 
given to parents on this day.  
 
 

Friday 23rd July - Last day of the Summer Term  
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 

 
Thursday 2nd September - AUTUMN TERM 

Pupils return to school  
 

What to do if your child develops symptoms of coronavirus. . .  
A reminder that, if your child is displaying symptoms of coronavirus at home, you must arrange a test for them immediately and inform the 
school of the result. Children displaying symptoms will not be able to return to school without being tested. 
 
1) To arrange a test you should visit nhs.uk/ask-for-a-coronavirus-test or call 119 
2) DO NOT WAIT!  Your child should be tested on the same day they are 

showing  symptoms, or the next day at the latest. 
3) Please let the Head of School (Mr Evans) know immediately when you receive 

the result of your childôs coronavirus test by calling the school office on       
0208 103 1780 

4) If your child tests positive for coronavirus, you will receive a text, email or 
phone call from NHS that explains what your result is and what you need to do 
next. 

5) If your child tests negative for coronavirus, your child can return to school. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

British Library: Step Inside Your Story 
 
Last week we celebrated World Book Day together in a special assembly on 
ZOOM. The best research for many years tells us that the children who do best in 
school practise reading the most. Reading is a necessity for learning and a lifelong 
skill.  
 
For your information, there are loads of free resources for parents and                                
children on the British Library website, encouraging children to read,                                    
including brand new videos from fabulous authors, illustrators and                                                   
storytellers such as S F Said, Zanib Mian, Joseph Coelho and Jane Porter.                                            
Click on the links below to find out more information. 
 
Step inside your story aims to celebrate diversity in childrenôs books by                                 
encouraging children to make themselves the author and star of their own con-
certina book. The British Library are encouraging children from all over the UK to 
get involved. 
 
Find out more: https://www.bl.uk/childrens-books/activities/step-inside-your-story. 

Lateral Flow Testing Kits for Families Information 
                                                                                                                      
Parents and carers are now being offered free rapid, lateral flow 
tests if they are not showing any symptoms. This is to help stop the 
spread of coronavirus. Around one in three people with                                  
coronavirus have no symptoms, so by booking regular tests you 
are helping to protect yourself and others.  

Book a free, rapid lateral flow test at one of the Community Testing 
Sites open in Westminster and Brent. Parents can check for their 
local site via the link https://maps.test-and-trace.nhs.uk/ 

Families with pupils can also collect 2 packs of home test kits at a 
local collection point. Each pack contains 7 tests.  Anyone 18 or 
over can collect. Click on the following link to find your nearest 
home test collection point:  
https://find-covid-19-rapid-test-sites.maps.test-and-trace.nhs.uk/ 
 

Book a home test-kit for pick-up from the NHS Test Centre open at 
Moberly Sports Centre every day. Tests are fast, easy and                            
completely free. You will have a 
result within half an hour. Children 
of primary school age (with no                  
symptoms) are not being asked to 
take regular tests.  

https://www.nhs.uk/ask-for-a-coronavirus-test
https://www.bl.uk/childrens-books/activities/step-inside-your-story
https://www.bl.uk/childrens-books/activities/step-inside-your-story
https://maps.test-and-trace.nhs.uk/
https://find-covid-19-rapid-test-sites.maps.test-and-trace.nhs.uk/

